
S.L.O. Flyers meeting 6/11/11 

     Meeting brought to order by President Tony Gallo, Vice President Andy Brennan, Secretary Daryl Riekki, Treasurer 

Bill Lander, Don Rogers, Herman Obrikat, Matthew Easton, Paul Genshaw, Mike Rittenhouse, and Jim Tobias. 

     First on the agenda Gene Kenner has a couple of older planes in the clubhouse if anyone would like to take them 

they need to be recovered. 

     Pres. Gallo met with the Y.M.C.A. about the flight demonstration at the Oceano Airport for the Y.M.C.A. flight 

week for kids school grades 4 through 9.  The event will be held on 6/22/11.  The 6/15/11 date was canceled.  Starting 

time for the flight demonstration is 9:00 am the gate to the field will open at 8:30 am.  For safety the spectators will be 

in a safe zone.  The pilots will have spotters, and the airport will be closed to aircraft during the demonstration. 

     Andy Brennan informed the club that our dogs are to remain in our cars while at the field.  Cal Poly has written a 

letter about this issue again. 

     Maintenance looks good around field. 

     Pres. Gallo reminded us when there are glider pilots manning the wench for take off, the powered planes must wait.  

No take offs in their direction.  You must communicate between pilots. 

     Bill Lander read the Treasurers report, meeting adjourned at 9:50 am  6/11/11 

 


